# Archway Glendale Bi-Weekly EBlast December 13, 2018



Dear Archway Glendale Families –

I am grateful every day for the opportunities our students receive at Archway Glendale. The Great Hearts education being offered to our students will have a lasting and deep impact on their lives and our community. This education is only possible with your support. If you've made your gifts to our Community Investment campaign and Tax Credit drive, thank you!!



If you've yet to make your gifts, please do so soon. Winter Break is coming and it's time to complete your charitable giving for 2018!

 Gifts to our <u>Community Investment</u> campaign help us close the gap between what we receive in public funding and the actual cost to deliver a Great Hearts education to our

### Table of Contents

Thank You For Coming to the Winter Concerts

Sign Up Now For Project Week Club

No Clubs Next Week (Except for Homework Club and Mr. Kersting's Book Club)

Drama Club Performance: The Jungle Book

Headmaster's Corner

\*\*\*\*\*

Click Here For PSO Information

# **Important Dates**

12/15 DRAMA CLUB PERFORMANCE

12/17 - 12/21

### **HALF-DAYS**

K-2 dismissed at 11:30 am

3-5 dismissed at 11:45 am

- students. Community Investment campaign gifts are fully tax-deductible.
- Gifts to our <u>Tax Credit</u> drive support our extracurricular, athletic, and character-building programs. Tax Credit contributions are received back as a dollar-for-dollar credit off your Arizona State tax liability.

Together we can form our students hearts and minds in virtue and truth! Thank you for partnering with Archway Glendale!

Please contact me, Cathy Sparks, Academy Giving Manager with questions at <a href="mailto:csparks@archwayglendale.org">csparks@archwayglendale.org</a> or call 623.889.0822 ext. 1502

# Thank You For Coming to the Winter Concerts

Thank you for coming to the Winter Concerts last week! They were beautiful. For those of you who were unable to find a seat, we apologize. The Spring Concerts will be reformatted to try to accommodate all Archway Glendale families.

# Sign Up Now For Project Week Club

Archway Glendale faculty will host a Project Week Club, the week of January 7th, from 7:30 am to 5 pm. Click <u>here</u> to enroll now. The minimum enrollment is 15. The focus of the week will be to review project week poems, work on recitation, and have fun!

# No Clubs Next Week (Except Homework and Mr. Kersting's Book Club)

December 17th through the 21st, are all half days.

ONLY Homework Club and Mr. Kersting's Book Club will meet next week.

12/24 - 1/4 **WINTER BREAK** NO SCHOOL

1/7 - 1/11 PROJECT WEEK NO SCHOOL

1/8 - 1/10
MANDATORY PARENT/TEACHER
CONFERENCES
NO SCHOOL

1/14 SCHOOL RESUMES

**Save The Dates** 

2/5 Class Photos

3/1 **Field Day** 

3/18 - 3/22 **Spring Break** 

# Drama Club Performance: The Jungle Book

Come see the Archway Glendale Drama Clubs perform on Saturday, December 15th, at 3 pm in the MPR. The students from Drama Chorus, Stage Prop, and Drama will be presenting "The Jungle Book". There will be fun costumes, music, and choreography created by the students. We hope to see you there for this wonderful adaptation from the original book.

## **Headmaster's Corner**

Dear Golden Eagle Families,

This is the most wonderful time of the year!

May I wish all of you blessings in abundance and a hopeful, healthy, and expansive New Year?

Our school is only as strong as our families and the partnership we enjoy with you so take care. Remember to give love no matter the cost! And thank you for being a Golden Eagle Family!!

Like us on Facebook!

Like Great Hearts Academies on Facebook

Great Hearts Academies would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Great Hearts Academies directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: <a href="Unsubscribe">Unsubscribe</a>

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.